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Collin Roehner

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 10:15 AM
To: 'doretha nichson'
Subject: RE: No to FPL Increase

Good morning Ms. Nichson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: doretha nichson [mailto:nichson@att.net]  
Sent: Saturday, July 02, 2016 3:21 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: No to FPL Increase 
 
Talk about 'kicking the populace when we're down',  the wages and 
retirement income of low, moderate and middle income households 
has remained steady or declined.  The corporate community has no 
justifiable need to add to this income crisis just for the sake of 
having as many marbles as some other company. 
 
Doretha Nichson 
Moderate income retiree 
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